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Blue class 

Welcome to 2025! Blue class have been working on fine and gross motor 

activities.  Pupils have been practising using buttons, zips and for some tying 

shoe laces.  Everyone has worked really hard despite finding some of these 

tasks difficult.  Blue class will be continuing to work on these skills on a regular 

basis. In PE pupils have been using their gross motor skills in a number of ways.  

They have been focussing on ball work using tennis rackets working individually 

and in pairs.  Everyone has tried really hard and had lots of fun in the process! 

  


